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MEMORANDUM

TO: Transportation Commissioners

FROM: Tim Harris, Chief Engineer

DATE: May 7, 2013

RE: RAMP Pre-Application Submittals

RAMP pre-applications were due on May 1 and are currently being reviewed for eligibility. A
total of 247 applications were received, with requests for RAMP funds totaling $3.4 billion.

Region No. of Projects
1 77

2 33

3 50

4 63

5 18

HQ Operations 6

Total 247

Of the 247 applications, CDOT applications accounted for 65. The remaining 182 were
applications from local entities. The following table outlines the number of applications by
program category. As applications could request funds from multiple program categories, the
number of applications by program category exceeds the application total of 247.

Program Category | Count
1 - Operational 110
2a - Public/Private 25
2b - Public/Public 131
2c - Devolution 35

Next Steps
Over the next several weeks applications will be reviewed for eligibility based on the RAMP

criteria. Applicants will receive notification of eligibility by May 31. Detailed final applications
for eligible projects are due on July 1, with final selection of projects anticipated in September.



